COPY
[lOYD S REGISTER OF SIHIPPING

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

24th April, 1958.

Dear Sirs,
88 "KORMORAN",

7ith referecnce to your memorandum of the 19th
April with enclosure, it is noted that this vessel
is laid up and it has not been decided when she
will be recommissioned, .

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
that it will be in order for the ocutstanding surveys
to remain in abeyance meantime,provided they are
dealt with before the vessel is again placed in
service.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HAMBURG,

Lloyd’s Register
Foundation
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